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I strongly oppose changing the constitution to collect and manage property taxes at 

the state level and creating an administrative authority for funding public safety in this 

state.  It grows bureaucracy, asserts future authority to raise tax and is not the 

answer to the issues we face with funding in Oregon. We the people ask that you 

perform with the money we already give you, be creative, make good decisions and 

stick to a budget like every other household is doing right now in Oregon. 


